
  

  

 

 

 

Posted below are more remembrances from our members regarding the recent flights West of Captain Jim Richman 

and Captain Mark Meyer. 

 

From Walt Olsen, re Jim Richman: 

 

I first met Jim in 1963 when he was a young flight instructor and I a student pilot at San Fernando Airport , California. 

His wore his humor and smile then and also on his retirement flight that I had the pleasure to be on. 

An avid sailor and professional pilot from whom I always enjoyed his counsel. 

God speed. 

 

Walt Olsen 

 

 

From Diane Myers, re Mark Meyer: 

 

Very sad news.   Mark always had a positive attitude and big smile 

 

Diane 

 

 

  

 

Dave Newell 
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